

Dear Parents/Carers,

## **The ARC Centre**

Year 1 are going to visit The ARC Centre in Selsdon on Friday 24<sup>th</sup> of November 2023. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10.50 which can be paid through ParentPay. This fund is for the entrance fee and the session which will take place at the centre.

- We will be travelling by bus.
- We will be leaving at 9AM sharp, so please ensure your child is here on time.
- Your child will need a packed lunch and a drink of water in a backpack. If you would like a packed lunch provided, please tick below.
- Every child will need a coat and sensible shoes.

We will be returning to school around 2.30PM. Please complete the form attached and return it before the visit, as it involves engaging with animals. The children are very excited to go to The ARC and see loads of different animals. If you are available to help, please talk to Miss Jeyarajah and she will get back to you.

|  | Yours | sincere | ly, |
|--|-------|---------|-----|
|--|-------|---------|-----|

Miss Jeyarajah

## Year 1 trip The Arc Centre

| I agree to my child going to The Arc Centre on the 24 <sup>th</sup> of November and paid £10.50 through Parent Pay. |     |  |  |
|---|-----|--|--|
| Child's name:   |     |  |  |
| Signed:   |     |  |  |
| Please tick:  |     |  |  |
| <ul> <li>I would like a packed lunch provided for my ch</li> </ul>  | ld. |  |  |
| Emergency contact for the day:  |     |  |  |
| Medication required:  |     |  |  |



































